
  -END- 

 
 

 

 
 

Chat with your health team at Apple Pumpkin Festival 
 

LIVERMORE FALLS – Western Maine Family Health Center will sponsor a table at the Apple Pumpkin Festival 

located at the Livermore Falls Recreational Field on Saturday, September 24. 

 

All fair-goers are encouraged to stop by the health center’s table to meet staff members, receive information 

about MaineCare coverage for kids, health tips, free giveaways, and information about saving money on health 

care. 

 

The Apple Pumpkin Festival is a cultural celebration and harvest festival held on the last Saturday of September 

in Livermore Falls, Maine. The Festival highlights the rich cultural, agricultural and industrial heritage of the area 

with vendors and craft artisans, agricultural products, historical items, seasonal decorations and plenty of food 

all day long! 

Western Maine Family Health Center is located at 16 Depot Street, Suite 300 in Livermore Falls. For more 

information, call (207) 897-4345 or visit www.WesternCHC.org. 

 

Western Maine Family Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven 

Federally Qualified Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality 

medical and behavioral healthcare to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, 

HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is 

available to uninsured and underinsured residents as well as assistance with applications for programs that 

help with the cost of healthcare and medications including the Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-

profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants and individual donations. 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
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